
Docket Optical System - Fwd: Letter from February 11, 2011 

  
Hi Pierre, 
  
I was just speaking with Randi about compliance for BIO-19 and she mentioned a comment letter CDFG sent in 
last February (attached). I do not see in the dockets or recall her ever mentioning sending it until now and I 
have spoken with her about Wetland E since then. Did we receive this? I have not had a chance to read it but 
wanted to pass it on to see what needs to be done now. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Ann 
>>> Randi Adair <RADAIR@dfg.ca.gov> 4/14/2011 1:32 PM >>> 
Here's the letter that we sent on the Oakley Project a couple of months ago.  
Thanks,  
 
Randi Adair 
Bay Delta Region Yountville 
California Department of Fish & Game 
7329 Silverado Trail 
Napa, CA 94558 
Telephone:  (707) 944-5596 
Fax:  (707) 944-5563 
Email:  radair@dfg.ca.gov  
 
 
 
 

From:    Ann Crisp
To:    Pierre Martinez
Date:    4/14/2011 1:41 PM
Subject:    Fwd: Letter from February 11, 2011
CC:    heather Blair <HBlair@aspeneg.com>;  Kevin W. Bell;  Rick York
Attachments:   Oakley Generating Station CECStaff Assessment-Boyd-ADAIR021111.pdf
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